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Celebrating Success
The ‘Celebrations’ group has been working hard to find ways of maximizing the recognition of pupil achievements in class. ‘Pupil of the Month’ sheets have been distributed to all class teachers, who are encouraged to nominate their ‘Pupil of the Month’

The criteria includes - work-rate and effort in class/ positive behavior/ performance in assessments/producing excellent pieces of work.

The success of these pupils will be shared at year group assemblies. We also aim to have our very own ‘Celebrations’ section on the new display boards in the main corridor. 

Promoting Positive Behaviour
Group members have been reviewing the School’s anti-bullying policy which states that messages promoting positive behaviour should be visible on posters. Next term, pupils will help to design child-friendly posters to raise awareness of certain aspects of our anti-bullying policy. A competition will be held during Health and Wellbeing classes, with the winning poster being displayed throughout the school.


Digital Literacy
Our Digital Literacy Group have helped keep the school website up to date by sharing information on the work great work carried out throughout the St Maurice’s community, as well as Student Forum initiatives. You can also find updates during our very own, pupil run, Twitter feed @StMoStuForum.

School Uniform Consultation
After a series of presentations from various suppliers, tough questioning and much deliberation, the Student Forum decided that St Maurice’s will remain in partnership with LogoXpres Schoolwear as our uniform supplier. Student Forum members are confident that this was the right decision to get the best available uniform for St Maurice’s pupils.
‘Our uniform is one of the most important ways in which we represent our school. It was a great opportunity today to re-evaluate it things to see if we can do it better.’ – Avais Shah, S5






